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From: DiGiorgi, Dorte <DorteD@bartlein.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 9:56 AM 
To: Stuart Kasdin <skasdin@cityofgoleta.org> 
Subject: 2022 ‐ 2023 Pavement Rehab Project 

Good Morning Councilman Kasdin, 

Attached please find letters attached from the Board President, Kay Walorinta, and 
homeowners of the Crown Collection Homeowners’ Association in Goleta regarding the 
upcoming 2022 – 2023 Pavement Rehab Project.   

They request your support in having the section between Alameda to Evergreen budgeted 
and repaved in 2022 – 2023. 

Please read the attached letters.  Kay Walorinta will attend the City Council meeting this 
month to present the request. 

Sincerely, 
Dorte  Di Giorgi 
Property Manager 








































